
 

Government Center  •  14949 62nd Street North — P.O. Box 6, Stillwater, Minnesota 55082-0006 
Phone:  651-430-6655  •  Fax:  651-430-6730  •  TTY:  651-430-6246 

www.co.washington.mn.us 
Equal Employment Opportunity / Affirmative Action 

Department of Public 
Health and Environment 
 
Lowell Johnson 
Director 
 
David Brummel 
Deputy Director 

 
 
 
November 20, 2018 
 
Jerome A & Nancy L Living Trust 
3415 Lake Elmo Ave N 
Lake Elmo, MN 55042 
 
 
Extension for Repair, Replacement or Discontinued Use of Septic System 
 
The Department of Public Health and Environment has received your request for an extension 
from our Notice and Order to Comply, issued November 15, 2018, regarding the existing 
subsurface sewage treatment system (SSTS) at 3415 Lake Elmo Ave N, Lake Elmo. 
 
The Department has used the following information in making a determination on your request: 
 

1. After reviewing the City of Lake Elmo’s regional sewered staging plan it appears that the 
property is planned to receive city sewer service in the coming future.  

 
Given the above information and the authority granted by Washington County Ordinance #206, 
the Department of Public Health and Environment agrees with your request to extend the time 
frame to replace, repair or discontinue use of the onsite SSTS until municipal sewer service is 
made available.  
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Tyler Dale at 651-430-6741 or 
Tyler.Dale@co.washington.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Environmental Program Supervisor 
 


